











Literature Subcommittee of the Green Mountain Area Service Committee
March 2016 Report

Literature Receipts for February 2016 5025 .57

The Literature Subcom  “tee main 15 a literature stockpile to sell at the GMASC monthly
meeting. and typically make an area purchase order from N.A. World Services every other month.
By doing this. we get merchandise atalov  price with lower shipping costs.

[t a group needs o special item. or a medallion for an anniver ', ptease It the subcommilice
know two months in advance. Alsec. please check your orders purchased at area when you get
them because problems must be resolved before the end of the area monthly meeting.

The literature subcommittee follows the subcommittee guidelines and the Literature Commitiee
Har " vok. and nwets at 12pm the last Sunday of the month before GMASC area mecting.

springfield Hospi * Springfield. Vernmont.

In Loving Service.

lan M.



Green Mountain Area
Service Committee

PO Box 6414

Brattleboro, Vermont 05301

Help Line 802-773-5575

REPORTS FORM

Date: February 28, 2016
Name of Group or Committee: H&I Subcommittee Report

GSR or Chair: oannc G

We met on Saturday, February 27, 2016 @ 5:45 pm at the Federated Church in Marlborough,
NH. There were 5 addicts present.

Open positions:
Vice Chair

Commitment reports were submitted:
* Phoenix House Dublin - Brittany
*  Cheshire County House of Corrections; Women’s — Alisa
* Marble Valley Correctional — Pierre

Plans continue to be made for the April H&I Learning Day. The date is tentatively set for
Saturday, April 30, 2016 from 9:00 — 12:00 pm. The tentative location is the Trinity Lutheran
Church in Brattleboro, VT. Breakfast snacks and coffee will be served. Flyer is forth coming,
please keep checking our website.

A second H&I meeting is needed at the ASC to include the Upper Valley and other Northern
towns. The dilemma is trying to have a separate meeting the same time PR meets. The folks
interested in H&I currently attend PR. We have asked PR to re-incorporate H&I in their meeting
as was previously done so trusted servants do not have to choose which committee to serve, they
can be and serve at both. A vote was cast and passed to re-incorporate H&I in the PR meeting.

It looks like we will finally be able to service the Springfield Corrections with a meeting very
soon on a bi-weekly basis. More will be revealed. Thank you Will S and Paul V.

If you are interested in speaking at any of our current commitments, please contact me.

We are purchasing 25 white key tags from our H&I budget for the PHD commitment.
Current Balance: $500.00
February purchases -$ 13.50
New Balance $486.50

If you would like to get involved with H&I, come join us at our next meeting on March 19" 2016
at 5:45 pm at the Federated Church on Pleasant Street in Marlborough, NH or at the combined
H&I and PR meeting on Sunday March 20™, 2016 at the Springfield hospital Library at 12:05 pm.

ILS, ~Joanne G.





